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Area Chair: Guy Quenville

Combining Sudbury, Sault Ste. Marie and Timmins went better than I thought, but there is a big distance between all 3 centres. Last season we had officials from all 3 regions representing many provincial and National championships.

Wrestling in the Sudbury Area is at an all time low. Because of certain circumstances we have lost 4 schools for the upcoming season plus any big venues to host any big tournaments. We will be turning to the Sault to host as many as they can and I know the Sudbury club will be happy to help in any way they can.

We have a good group of officials and pairing masters and we always travel a lot during the winter. We have 5 new young officials joining us this year to start officiating in all 3 regions.

Thanks to the officials who drove to Sudbury last January to run the Ontario Juniors.

Good news is that Sudbury will not host any provincial championships for the next 2 or 3 years.

Guy Quenville
